Website Evaluation
SSS: Mathematics Prek-2
Students understand number systems (MA.A.2.1)

The following websites were evaluated using the Web Site Investigator. All websites were evaluated and scored the highest, out of approximately 10 websites. They all contained useful information and provided activities for students in the area of mathematics and also complied with the Sunshine State Standard chosen. The websites were very functional and uploaded quickly. Also, I learned something new from visiting each one.  
· http://www.kidport.com/ 
Using a website evaluation tool, this website ranked among the top three out of nearly ten websites. First impressions are very important and this website had a good one. It was very colorful and lively, which indicates that it will appeal to young children. It was very well organized, displaying the different grade levels to choose from on the home page. After selecting the grade level, you are prompted to another page with several different subjects including math. The math page has a variety of activities that will facilitate the learning of numbers. The activities include: addition, subtraction, number sentences, sequencing numbers, and more. Clearly the best part of the website is that it fits the Sunshine State Standards perfectly and it is something entertaining that children can do in or out of the classroom  

· http://resources.kaboose.com/ 
Another of the top three websites, at first glance it may seem dull and more mature than the other websites. However, the information contained in the website is very useful. It has several pages of math games that help in areas such as addition and number patterns. A positive aspect that I noticed was that this website caters to all elementary grade levels. In addition, the website can not only be used for children but for parents or teachers as well. It contains useful links with information about food, health, crafts, and holidays. From this website I learned not to dismiss a website after looking at it once, you must investigate first. 

· http://www.softschools.com/
This website was the last of three, with the highest scores. It did look a bit confusing at first but it was easy to find my way around the website. It offers activities in several subject areas including math for preschoolers to middle school students. There were numerous math games that can assist the student in counting, basic math functions, less than/greater than, and number sentences. I found this website to be extra helpful because it also offers worksheets. Teachers can either use pre-made worksheets or create their own. As a teacher this would be one website that I would use in the classroom often.    

